
 

 

Dear Year 5, 

 
Your Year 5 teachers just wanted to write to you to let you know we are thinking about you and 

wondering about all activities you’ve been up to since we saw you last week. We hope you have been 

having fun, with your families, as well as doing some of the online tasks that have been put on the 
school website  You may want to ask your grown-ups to share any activities you have done on to our 

social media feeds.  

 

If we were at school next week, we would have been writing our non-chronological reports about your 
chosen rainforest animal; you could always have a go at this at home. Your family may enjoy learning 

some of the facts you have found out as well.  

 
We have been busy too this week. All three of us have been in school at various points -below is a 

rainbow some of the Year 5 & 6 children made. It is on display in the Year 6 stairwell window. When 

we have been at home, we have been filling our days reading, cooking and exercising. When searching 

for reading inspiration, we noticed there is a sequel to ‘Holes’ called, ‘Small Steps’ by Louis Sachar. It 
tells the story of Armpit and X-Ray 3 years after leaving Camp Green Lake; it looks like a good read 

and one we may have to try ourselves!  We have also noticed that ‘The Explorer’ is available on 

Audible, which is free at the moment, so if you want to know what happens, try looking on there.  
 

We hope you are all ok and staying safe and well.  

Take care, 
 

Mr Rimmer, Mr Mansfield and Miss Jordan 
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